
 
COUNCIL REPORT 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 

 

From:  Administration 

 

Date:  July 14, 2025 

 

Subject: 2024 Annual Report 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

THAT Council approves the 2024 Annual Report. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

The District of Mackenzie is required by Section 98 (1) of the Community Charter to prepare an 

Annual Municipal Report which states goals and objectives for the coming year and 

demonstrates what progress has been made toward the preceding year's goals and objectives. 

Additional information has been included in the report where suitable to demonstrate progress 

of Council’s strategic priorities. The Annual Report was made available for public inspection on 

June 24, 2025. The report has been available for public review on the District of Mackenzie 

website, our Let’s Chat Mackenzie website, and hard copies at the District Municipal Office. As of 

July 22, 2025 no comments have been received. Any further comments received until 12:00 pm 

on Friday July 25, 2025 will be brought forward to the Council meeting for consideration. 

 

COUNCIL PRIORITIES: 

 

Strong Governance and Finances  

 As the municipality's elected governing body, we serve all residents and businesses in 

the community. We engage residents and stakeholders on important issues and make 

our decisions through open and transparent processes. We are careful in our use of 

resources, mindful of the need to maintain programs and services, while also meeting 

the community's infrastructure needs.  

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED:  

 

Cat Smith, Executive Assistant/Legislative Clerk 

 

 

Reviewed By: Corporate and Financial Services 

Approved By: Chief Administrative Officer 


